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							Support First Hill Businesses









		






			Despite the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, many of our neighborhood businesses remain open, with some operating at reduced schedules. In previous community newsletters, we have provided a list. Our website now provides a list that is updated weekly with the latest information about open businesses in the neighborhood. You can find that list on our website here.  









			Read a Message from Virginia Mason's Chairman & CEO 









		






			Virginia Mason's Chairman and CEO, Gary Kaplan, MD has provided our community with a message. You can read it here. 

For COVID-19 information from Virginia Mason, please go here to learn more.  









			Support Our Work!









		






			First Hill Improvement Association (FHIA) is committed to working alongside residents, businesses, organizations, and institutions to address the needs and concerns of the community. Over the years FHIA has been dedicated to addressing issues of housing affordability, high-rise development, construction impacts, insufficient public space, accessibility, homelessness, and a growing residential population.

FHIA is dedicated to serving the First Hill neighborhood and we need your support now, more than ever, to continue this work. Please join FHIA today!  












					Doctors for Justice March at Harborview 6/6









		






			Beginning at Harborview Medical Center on Saturday, June 6th at 9:00AM, healthcare workers and advocates will march from Harborview to Seattle City Hall.

Attendees are encouraged to wear their work attire and masks, as well as practice physical distancing. You can view the organizer's flyer and learn more here.  









			Register to Vote!









		






			In case you recently moved, are new to the neighborhood/Seattle, or just haven't gotten around to registering to vote, you can do so online at Washington's Secretary of State's website.

Don't forget to vote early and often!  









			Learn About Sound Transit's Realignment of Project Schedules









		






			Fallout from the COVID-19 pandemic continues to impact the economy. Because of this, the Sound Transit Board of Directors is working to determine which plans and timelines for voter-approved projects will need to change due to lower revenue projections, absent of receiving alternative revenue. Read more here.  
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			A Note From FHIA









			The First Hill Improvement Association serves the First Hill community through advocacy, information dissemination, event programming, and stewardship of resources. Our mission is to make First Hill a safe, vibrant, and inviting place for all. If you want to become a member, have a community announcement you'd like included in this newsletter, or just want to say hi, contact FHIA Executive Director at doug@firsthill.org.

Thanks for being our neighbor!
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